Policy BK School Board Memberships School Board Approved: June 6, 2016



It is the policy of the School Board to be a dues-paying member of the New Hampshire School Boards Association. The Board shall seek to participate as fully as possible in the activities of the New Hampshire School Boards Association.

The Board instructs the Superintendent to keep the Board fully informed of the affairs of the New Hampshire School Boards Association and to keep this organization informed, as directed from time to time, of the Board's official positions on matters of common interest and concern.

Board will be represented at meetings of the state association by a duly elected delegate who must be a member of the School Board.